
 
 

Village of Fishkill – Planning/Zoning Board Volunteers Needed 
The Village of Fishkill is currently seeking residents to volunteer for 
service on the Planning & Zoning Boards. This is an excellent 
opportunity to become actively involved in the land use planning and 
development process within the Village. Interested individuals must be 
Village residents and should submit a letter of interest and résumé by 
email to clerk@vofishkill.com or in person at Village Hall 1095 Main 
Street, Fishkill, NY 12524. For more information, please contact the 
Village Clerk at (845) 897-4430. 
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